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~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~
North Queensland Townsville Conference – early bird registrations extended to 28 June, 2019
~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~

Early Bird Registrations for the qldwater North Queensland Townsville Conference next week have been extended to This Friday, 28 June.

The qldwater North Queensland Townsville will be held at the Riverway Sports Stadium on Friday 5 July 2019, with an optional tour and dinner on Thursday 4 July.  The conference is being hosted by Townsville City Council and is kindly sponsored by Gold Sponsors Royce Water Technologies, Aquatec Maxcon, Innovative Water Care and Silver Sponsor Taggle Systems Pty Ltd. We would like to thank all our sponsors, including Dial Before You Dig for helping make this event possible.   If you are interested in remaining sponsorships, please email Diana Kislitsyna at dkislitsyna@qldwater.com.au or Dave Cameron (dcameron@qldwater.com.au).  
The event will be a great opportunity to network with your peers in the region and hear some excellent technical presentations, tour the Haughton pipeline and participate in some exciting sector strategic planning and usual fun and games…

It’s also an opportunity  to soak up the colour and atmosphere of North Queensland’s largest annual sporting event – the Supercars Watpac Townsville 400, taking place 5 to 7 July. 

The following accommodation options are still available: Central Kensington Apartments by Vivo;   Aquarius On The Beach and Rydges Southbank Townsville

We look forward to welcoming you to Townsville in July 2019!
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